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From: Dr. Donald Cook (Donald.Cook@hccsj.nl.ca]

Sent: Monday, October 17. 2005 7:40 AM

To: Mullen, Dr. Brendan

Subject: RE: Slatus of ERlPr reports

Hi Dr.Mullen
I wonder if you could advise me of Ihe stalus of our repeat ER's and PR's and when we can expect additional
reports.We certainly appreciate all your efforts in this situation.Many Thanks.
Regards
Dr.Cook

12/8/2007
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